
Burton-on-the-Wolds, 30th September 2021

Product Change Notifi cation PCN_BUR_00180

Subject: Eaton’s Bussmann series FWP-60B change of designation to FWP-60D

Dear Customer,

As a result of discussions with Underwriters Laboratory (UL) it has become necessary to amend the designation of the Eaton’s 
Bussmann series FWP-60B fuse links with a suffi  x D (FWP-60D). As this forms the top level of a homogeneous series, the below 
ratings will also be replaced with a suffi  x D. 

This change will be implemented on fuse links produced in Sept 2021 and all orders will subsequently be converted to catalogue 
number ending with suffi  x -D.
Catalogues will be updated to refl ect the changes described above.

If you have any queries or require any additional technical support on this change, please contact our fi eld application engineers at
bulehighspeedtechnical@eaton.com.

Yours sincerely,

Ryan Patterson
Product Manager & Field Applications Manager, High Speed Fuses
Bussmann series products, Industrial Control & Protection Division
ryanjpatterson@eaton.com

Eaton Electrical Products Limited
Unit 1, Hawker Business Park
Melton Road
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Old catalogue 
number

New catalogue 
number

FWP-35B FWP-35D
FWP-40B FWP-40D
FWP-50B FWP-50D
FWP-60B FWP-60D


